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The National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) Summary Report indicates that you have a Pell Grant
overpayment that was paid to you from a school you previously attended. You can confirm this by viewing
your Pell Grant history on the NSLDS website at nslds.ed.gov. You will need to use your FSA ID# to
enter this website.

If you don’t have an FSA ID#, please visit fsaid.ed.gov.

The status of default occurs when borrowers fail to make the required payments according to the terms
of their promissory note for a federal educational loan(s).

Please also check your Student Aid Report (SAR) that was emailed to you after you completed your
FAFSA. There will be a comment on that report that will indicate what agency you need to contact.

IMPORTANT: If you have a grant overpayment, you are NOT eligible for federal, state, or institutional
financial aid until you provide documentation from that previous school or the Department of Education
showing that your overpayment status has been cleared.

Please provide a CURRENT letter from either the school where the overpayment occurred or from the
Department of Education stating that the overpayment has been paid.

If you believe this information to be in error, please provide our office with documentation that indicates
you are not in an overpayment status.

If you have questions regarding this, please contact Support Central at (626) 624-4673 or
supportcentral@Ilapu.edu.

For security purposes, all documents must be submitted to Verify My FAFSA
Please do not email or fax documents directly to LAPU



https://lapu.verifymyfafsa.com/account/login
https://www.nslds.ed.gov/nslds/nslds_SA/
https://fsaid.ed.gov/npas/index.htm
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